
 
 
 
 

20 September 2022 
 
Dear families, 
 
Better Place are doing a resin art project for our Nursery. For this we need to collect small treasures that 
can be cast in resin. 
 
Please can you bring in small objects that are no more than 1cm deep.  They could be coins, shells, 
pebbles, marbles, plastic toys, nuts and bolts, cogs/watch parts, beads etc.-natural or man-made objects.  
Please can you drop off these items at the school office by Monday 26 September 2022. 
 
These will be used to create mandalas/patterns to help with the concepts of colour/pattern/symmetry 
etc. They will be little art works to help develop language/storytelling, identification etc. and will be 
installed in our Nursery. 
 
Here are a few examples but ours will be bigger! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

S Khan 

 
Mrs S Khan 
Parental Involvement Worker 
 


